

March 6, 2009

Ric Roll, Pretreatment Coordinator North Little Rock Wastewater Utility P.O. Box 17898 North Little Rock, AR 72117

Leresa Marka

Re: Hazardous Waste Notification Requirements (NPDES #AR0020303)

Dear Mr. Roll,

This letter is being written to clarify the November 25, 2008 e-mail from ADEQ to North Little Rock Wastewater Utility. The November 25, 2008 email was sent in an effort to assist the City in notifying all possible industrial users which might be subject to the POTW Pretreatment Program regarding 40 CFR 403.12(p). If you believe your industrial users are in compliance with 40 CFR 403.12(p), then no additional information is needed at this time.

If you have any further questions or comments, please feel free to contact Mo Shafii, Assistant Chief, ADEQ Water Division, at (501) 682-0616 or by email at shafii@adeq.state.ar.us.

Sincerely;

Teresa Marks Director